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Monday 3rd February 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 3 Trip to Chester Zoo - Thursday 3rd April 2025 

We are excited to inform you that we have arranged a school trip for our Year 3 pupils to visit Chester 
Zoo. This will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to learn about a wide variety of animals and 
their habitats, supporting their science and geography studies. 

The cost of the trip is £25.84 and is payable through ParentPay. This is a voluntary contribution but if 
parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip/activity. Children in receipt of benefits-
related free school meals will have 50% of the visit subsidised, please log on to Parent Pay to give 
permission for your child to attend the trip.  

Please send your child in their full school uniform and appropriate outdoor clothing. As we will be out 
for lunch, please provide a fully disposable packed lunch which is named.  You can order a school 
packed lunch via Parent Pay if required. These are charged at £2.80 unless your child is on free school 
meals. 

We are also looking for parent volunteers to help supervise the trip. If you are available and willing to 
assist, please contact the school office. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either Miss Igglesden or the school office. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 
Miss Igglesden 


